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Our first team meeting after the break, we talked about a lot. I had 3D printed a scale model 

of our current frame design, so we talked about minor changes that needed to be made. 

The motor we chose arrived, and it was larger than expected so the frame will need to be 

slightly updated again. The type of encoder we need is being decided and explored. Lastly, 

the code for controlling the motor will be tested soon.  


